From:

Kimberley Dares

Sent:

March 16, 2025 7:07 PM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel; Premier

Subject:

Public Bills Committee Meeting

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Hello.

I am writing today to express my complete lack of support for the province to move forward with uranium mining and fracking. There was no mention of this during the election, no one voted on this, nor was their community consultation. With the impacts of climate change becoming more and more apparent if we're going to invest in energy production it should be solar, wind or other green sources, this feels like a step back. This wasn't on the ballot, so it shouldn't be on the agenda.

I can't speak to the other issues before the committee this week, but I will say I am very concerned about any bills or legislation being passed without following proper consultation or debate. The standard process for approval should be followed in ALL cases, not just when it is convenient.

Thank you for your time,

Kimberley Dares B3A 1K5

Kimberley Dares She/Her